
 

 

 

High Desert Harmony Chorus 

Show & Fundraiser! 
  

Where: PJ & Co. – 1590 S. Wells Ave., Reno, NV 

When: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 / 6 - 8 p.m. 
  

Support local a cappella music this holiday season! High Desert 

Harmony will be sharing our fun and festive holiday music with 

diners at PJ & Co., on Dec. 6, 2022.  

 

Please give this flyer to your waiter or waitress when you dine at  

PJ & Co. on December 6th.  PJ & Co. is generously donating 10% of 

all proceeds from your purchase to support High Desert Harmony.  

  

Happy Holidays! 


